
C O U R T E S Y T R A N S L A T I O N

I am writing to you regarding the phytosanitary requirements established by Argentina for 
the entry of Carum carvi grains intended for consumption, from your country. 

In this regard, I inform you that the phytosanitary requirements regarding stored grain pests 
have been updated and the Callosobruchus maculatus pest associated with said product has been 
identified. 

Due to the aforementioned, the proposed phytosanitary requirements for Carum carvi grains 
are listed below: 

Phytosanitary Certificate stating the following as an Additional Declaration: The 
consignment was inspected and found free from Trogoderma spp and Callosobruchus maculatus. 
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